
 

 

 

Communication No: 082 

Update to SISA Communication No. 081 
 
 
Please read the following in conjunction with SISA Communications No. 079. 
 
ISU World Short Track Speed Skating Championships 2014 will be held on 14 – 
16 March 2014, Canada.  
 
SISA will provide support to athletes in the National / National Development 
team who participate in the ISU World Championships.  
 
SISA will assist in the accommodation and air travel arrangements with a 
minimum of basic funding subsidy for airfare.  
 
Participation in the World Championships is subjected to the number of entries 
one skater per category, and skaters must achieve the minimum qualifying times 
for World Championships for Men and Ladies 500m of <48s and <50s 
respectively as stated in ISU Communication 1803. 
 
Participation in the World Championships competition is subjected to the final 
approval, and at the discretion, of the National Team Coach and SISA Executive 
Committee. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Alison Chan 
Hon. Secretary 
Singapore Ice Skating Association 
 


